From: BoardSec

Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 1:53 PM

To: Janet Sakauye <Janet.Sakauye@oeb.ca>

Subject: HPE CM: FW: Dictated Letter from Mr. Achiel Kimpe

Letter attached below.



From: Bailey, Bob [mailto:bob.bailey@pc.ola.org]
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 11:37 AM
To: Zora Crnojacki <Zora.Crnojacki@oeb.ca>

Cc: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>

Subject: Dictated Letter from Mr. Achiel Kimpe

Hello Zora,
Mr. Achiel Kimpe just called me and said that he was speaking with you this morning.

Mr. Kimpe informed me that he was going to be sending you a letter in the mail today. He said that he
was not feeling well and unable to bring the letter to the our office so | could fax in a copy. Instead he
dictated the letter to me over the phone and asked that | email it to you. Mr. Kimpe’'s letter is below,
the original will follow by regular mail.

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge St. 27" Flr.
Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Attn: Board Secretary

Re: E.B. 2016-0030

Dear Madam,

| have neglected to keep track of my expenses for disbursements on the EB 2016-0030 matter.

Should the Board decide | deserve some disbursements | leave it at the Board’s discretion,
please forward it to the Ontario Cancer Society on my behalf.

Respectfully,
[Original Signed By]

Mr. Achiel Kimpe
521 Parkdale Cr.
Corunna ON
NON 1GO

Regards,

Anthony Rizzetto

Office of Bob Bailey, MPP
Sarnia-Lambton

Tel: 519-337-0051

Fax: 519-337-3246

E-mail: bob.bailey@pc.ola.org
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